Airfoiler Meeting Minutes
May 2024

The May meeting of the Coffee Airfoilers was held May 4th, 2024.At the Club Field.
There were 17 club members present. The meeting was called to order by Club
President, Rudy Cummings at 10:04 am.

Financial Report: Club Treasurer Sandy Green presented the financial report.
She also reported the club has 103 members, as of April 30th, 2024.

Public Relations: Ed West stated he has a flyer ready to take to a printer. The
flyer invited the public to come out and visit the club and learn to fly R/C. He will
get copies printed this month.

Old Business

Club Road Sign: Club President Rudy reported that he had contacted
Sign-A-Rama and received a quote to have a 4’x6’ sign on aluminum for $499.00
After a brief discussion, a motion to approve the purchase of the sign from
Sign-a-Rama was made, seconded and approved by the members present.

Club Fund Raiser: Club Secretary Paul Green again mentioned the idea of Club
T-Shirts and coffee mugs. After some discussion, it was agreed to make an
order form option available to members on the membership renewal page.

New Business

Arnold Air Force Base Liaison: Don Cleveland. The AEDC Base Services
Contract is expired. There may be a new service provider to win the contract.
Don will Keep us informed. Most likely, the change will not affect us or our use
of our current flying site.

Club Meetings: Club President Rudy Cummings requested comment from the
members present regarding our monthly meeting schedule. His intent was to
find out if anyone believed a change in date or time would help get more club
members to attend the monthly meetings. After alively discussion, with a good
input from almost every member present it was decided too leave the schedule as
is.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:35 am



